
From:   Jonny Dyer   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   June 07, 2021

Subject:   FCC File No. 0002-EX-AL-2021/0003-EX-AU-2021
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

No, there are no other forthcoming or pending transfer of control applications at the FCC.  The
Experimental Radio Station Construction Permit and License (Call Sign WL2XHD; File Number
0837-EX-CN-2020) is the sole FCC authorization to be transferred from Lyft, Inc. to Woven Planet North
America, Inc. or its parent, Woven Planet Holdings, Inc., as part of the transaction.


